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Principal’s Report 

Dylan Ilic 
Pictured this week is Dylan Ilic who continues to receive 
treatment in Westmead Hospital.  Dylan has been involved 
in some exciting activities lately and his teacher from 
Westmead hospital has shared some photos with us.  
Recently Dylan was given the honour of naming a police 
puppy, a dog who is trained to do police work with their 
handler.  Dylan chose the name Xac.  Dylan also nominated 
his favourite superhero and got to dress up for the day as 
Captain America.  Some wonderful opportunities indeed!  
Dylan is continually in the thoughts and prayers of our Hay 
Public School community and we look forward to his return 
to our school. 

NAPLAN 
Congratulations to our Year 3 and 5 students who 
completed their NAPLAN tests last week for 2017.  All 
students were positive in their efforts and tried their very 
best. Results from these tests will be sent to the school in 
August. All parents/ carers will receive a copy of their child’s 
NAPLAN report when they are made available to the 
school. 

Late to School 
It is important to note that school starts in the classroom 
right on 9:15am.  It is important that students are at school 
and ready to line up by 9:10am, so that they do not miss 
valuable instruction.  The mornings are the most important 
part of the day when explicit literacy and numeracy lessons 
take place.  If your child does come late, they need to 
ensure that their lunch order is in well before lunch at 
11:15am. 

Ready Set Kinder 
Hay Public School is seeking enrolments in its Ready Set 
Kinder program for students commencing school in 
2018.   Ready Set Kinder is an initiative of Hay Public School 
that has been running since 2009.  It provides prospective 
Kindergarten students a chance to enrol in a 
quality, educational program, delivered by an experienced 
early childhood trained teacher.  The program runs over two 
terms and students experience life at their new school for 
one full day per week (Wednesdays).  Throughout the course 
of the day, students learn to socialise, meet new friends, 
engage in literacy, language, numeracy, creative and 
performing arts programs and learn the necessary routines 
of a school day.  This will ensure that students are on track 
to have the best possible start to their formal primary 
education. We welcome enquiries from all prospective 
parents as names are being taken now.  Please phone 
69931270, or call into the front office of the school, to 
receive an enrolment pack and information about our Ready 
Set Kinder launch on Wednesday 2nd August. 
Sport 
This week we have a very busy period of sport with three 
codes of football happening.  Our Paul Kelly Cup teams play 
in Deniliquin on Wednesday, our Mortimer Shield teams are 
playing rugby league on Thursday in Griffith and students are 
travelling on Friday to the rugby trials in Wagga.  Thank you 
to parents and teachers who have taken the time to train 
the teams and transport them safely to their destinations.  

Have a great week! 

Carol Oataway 

Principal 

“Flourish to the end” 
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12.30 
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All Welcome 

SCHOOL 
RULES 

I can do my best. 

I can respect all 
people. 

I can respect all 
property. 

I can be in the 
right place. 

Captain America—Dylan Ilic 
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Once again Hay Public School will implement an extended 
Kindergarten transition program in 2017 called Ready, Set, 
Kinder. Children will access a variety of opportunities which 
will enhance their developing skills and prepare them for 
school life at Hay Public School in 2018. 

All students entering Kindergarten at Hay Public School in 
2018 are invited to participate in our ‘Ready, Set, Kinder!’ 
education program each Wednesday from 9:15 am to 3:00 
pm in Terms 3 and 4 to undertake learning and 
familiarisation activities and to experience aspects of school 
life. This is an opportunity for them to explore and play in a 
new learning environment and will assist in helping them 
feel happy, safe and secure. 

All children who are eligible to commence school in 2018 
and are planning on enrolling at Hay Public School will have 
access to this program.  

To reserve a place in the Ready, Set, Kinder! Program please 
call at the office to collect an enrolment package or call on 
02 6993 1270 and we will reserve place and post 
application. 

 SCHOOL PERFORMANCE 

Mathematics Circus Skills 

Next Tuesday 23rd May 

Cost $5.00 per student 
This cost was inclusive in school 

fees. 
Payments by Monday 22nd 

please 

STEWART HOUSE 
DAY 

2017 Donation Drive 
Your donation supports the 1,800 children who 

attend Stewart House each year from public schools 
across NSW and ACT. 

Please place a $2.00 coin or equivalent in this 
envelope, complete entry details on the back and 

return to school to be eligible for the draw. 

All entries must be reach Stewart House by Friday 
26th May to participate in the draw. 

Return envelopes to school by Friday 19th May. 

Sports News 
District Cross Country 

The first four place-getters in each age division qualify for 
the District Cross Country to be held on 3rd June in 
Deniliquin. Our team is as follows:- 
8/9 Year Boys   8/9 Year Girls 
1. Nate Clarke    1. Larissa Sorensen  
2. Cohen Clavel   2. Sienna Lund  
3. Jonty Woods   3. Emily Cai  
4. Harry Duncan   4. Emily Taylor  
10 Year Boys   10 Year Girls 
1. Ben Clark    1. Isobella Murray  
2. Kirby Pingiaro   2. Harmoni Nawrotzky 
3. Jim Houston   3. Johlee Masters  
4. Oliver L-Denehey   4. Grace McKenzie  
11 Year Boys   11 Year Girls 
1. Jack Headon    1. Mackenzie Dawson  
2. Bailey Caughey   2. Lucy Shea  
3. Devlin-James Clark   3. Olivia Huggins  
4. Christopher McGuirk  4. Joyce Hussain  
12/13 Years Boys  12/13 Year Girls 
1. Lachlan Clark   1. Janee Davies  
2. Daniel Stewart   2. Skye Lilburne  
3. Finn Cullenward   3. Darci Masters  
4. Isaac Gardiner   4. Trinity Harris  
    5. Ayesha Headon  
AFL - Paul Kelly Cup 
The Paul Kelly Cup (AFL) will be held IN Deniliquin today, 
under the supervision of Mr & Mrs Cullenward. 
Mortimer Shield 
The day will be held in Griffith tomorrow, under the 
supervision of Mrs Houston and Miss Jamieson. 
Permission notes have been given to team members. 
Please meet at Jubilee park at 9.30am. 
Our teams are:- 
Isaac Gardiner, Anthony Jones, Paul Vula, Ralph Robson, 
Devlin-James Clarke, Luke Nevinson, Lane Griffiths, Sean 
Johnston, Jack Headon, Lacjlan Clark, Rhys Wall, Joseph 

Cross Country Winners 
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Coming Events/ Sporting Dates 

 

18th May Mortimer Shield– Griffith 

19th May Rugby Union Trials– Wagga 
23rd May Performance - Mathematics Circus 
  Skills  $5.00 per student (Included  

  in school fees 

23rd May UNSW Digital Technology Comp 

23/25th May NSWPSSA AFL– Parkes 

30th May UNSW Science Comp 

1st June Footy Colours Day 

2nd June District Cross Country—Deni 

13th June UNSW Writing Comp 

30th June NAIDOC Day 

O’Keeffe, Finn Cullenward, Will Simpson, Daniel Stewart, 
Jesse Lewis and Bailey Caughey. 
Skyle Lilburne, Ayesha Headon, Darci Masters, Trinity 
Harris, Lainey Harman-Biggs, Emma Johnston, Janee 
Davies, Olivia Huggins, Lucy Shea, Mackenzie Dawson and 
Denzie Pascoe. 
Rugby Union Trials– Jubilee Park, Wagga 
Good Luck to Finn Cullenward, Lachie Clark and Will 
Simpson who will attend the Rugby Union trials in Wagga 
on Friday 19th May (10.00am to 2.00pm). Cost is $5.00 
Stage 3 Sport 
Stage 3 Sport will focus on Rugby League and Leaguetag 
this Thursday at 2.00pm, at the Hay Park No 1 Oval. 
Athletics Rotations 
Athletics rotations commence this week for Stage 1 (8 
years) and Stage 2 students. Children will rotate through 
two activities each Thursday afternoon (discus, shotput, 
long jump and high jump) over a period of four weeks. 
Parental assistance would be greatly appreciated. 
2 Hay FM 
Thanks to Olivia Huggins and Kate Turner (SOTA) for 
presenting our sports report on 2 Hay FM last Friday. 
NSWPSSA Australian Rules Football 
Good luck to Jack Headon who is representing our school, 
the Deniliquin District PSSA and the Riverina region at the 
State AFL Carnival in Parkes next week. 
Robyn Pearson 
Sports Coordinator 

First Communion  

18th June  2017 

Parents who would like their child 
to receive the sacrament of First 
Communion are asked to contact  

St Mary’s School on 69931775. 
Children need to have received the sacrament of 

Confirmation prior to participating in First Communion. 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

When: Tuesday 6th June 2017 

Where: Hay Public School 

Time: 9.30am 
The Hay Aboriginal Education Consultative Group 
(AECG) would like to extend an Invitation to ALL 
Aboriginal Parents/Carers and Community 
Members to attend. 
The Aboriginal Education Consultative Group 
(AECG) is a NSWAECG initiative to engage and 
involve Aboriginal parents/carers and communities 
in all Education matters involving Aboriginal 
students. 
AECG’s are run at Local, Regional and State levels 
and involves Aboriginal people from all over NSW. 
All Aboriginal parents/Carers and community are 
encouraged to attend, and contribute to the 

direction of the Hay AECG for 2017 and beyond. 

Hay Local Aboriginal  
Education 

Consultative Group 
Inc. 
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 HAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEENHAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEENHAY PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEEN 

Canteen List  

available  

Canteen Birthday Cup 
Cake Orders $25.00 

PARENT ONLINE PAYMENT (POP)  

Did you know that you can make payments to your 
child’s school online? 

We have launched a new online payment portal linked to 
your school’s website to make it easier for you to pay for 
school related payments. This is a secure payment page 
hosted by Westpac which enables parents to pay online by 
using either VISA, MasterCard or debit card..  

What expenses can be paid online? 
Voluntary School Contributions 
Subject Contributions 
Excursions 
Sport 
Creative and Practical Arts 
Sales to Students 
Other 

When? 
This payment method is available now. 

How? 
Log onto School site at www.hay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Click on “Make a Payment” and follow the prompts to make 
a payment via Visa or MasterCard. 

NO DIRECT ONLINE DEPOSITS NOW ACCEPTED. 

FREE  SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
AT  THE  HAY 

COMMUNITY HEALTH  CENTRE 

PH: 1800 450 046  
0-18yrs– bring Medicare Card

HPS Payment Coupon 
Once a year  payment Covers fees and 

performances 

Name:_________________________ 

Total Payment $_______________ 

Payment to yellow box in front office 
or by Parents Online Payments on website 

Fees  

General Contribution $30.00 

Subject Fees $25.00 

Performances  

Mathematics Circus Skills  $ 5.00  

Life Education  

(1st—3rd August) 

$10.00  

SCHOOL EXCURSIONS  

KINDER               (Tuesday 12th September ) 

Altina Wildlife Park  $40.00 

STAGE 1           (Wednesday 13th September ) 

Griffith Regional Theatre  $40.00 

STAGE 2       (Tues 29th to Wed 30th August ) 

Lake Mungo & Swan Hill  $150.00 

Canberra $450.00 

Students have been invoiced. 
Parents are encouraged to begin making regular 

payments via front office or Parent Online 
Payment portal. 

STAGE 3        (Tues 17th Oct to Fri  20th Oct) 

The HPS front office have  
Stewart House  

high bounce balls for $3 each. 
 
 
 

Stewart House Day– Friday 26th May 2017. 

Envelopes to be distributed next term. 


